
CITY OF FRANKLIN 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Franklin Planning Board will conduct a PUBLIC HEARING on 
Wednesday February 22, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers, City Hall, 316 Franklin 
St, Franklin, NH relative to the following matter: 

 

 
 

I.   AMENDMENT TO SECTIONS 305-19, 305-20, AND 305-22 OF 

CHAPTER 305 “ZONING” ,  OF THE GENERAL ORDINANCES 

OF THE CITY OF FRANKLIN REGARDING PARKING 
REQUIRMENTS 

 
The Franklin Planning Board will conduct a public hearing to take citizen input on whether to 
amend the parking requirements in the Zoning Ordinance and/or Site Plan Regulations. Copies 
of the proposed changes will be available in the Planning/Zoning Dept located at 124 Memorial 

St and/or on the City’s website  https://www.franklinnh.org/ 
 

Members of the public are invited to attend the PUBLIC HEARINGS and to ask questions or 
otherwise speak on the foregoing proposal.  Written comments are always welcome for those 
who cannot attend either by emailing screighton@franklinnh.org or by mail to the Franklin 
Planning Dept., 316 Central St, Franklin, NH 03235. 

 

If the February 22, 2023 Public Hearing is cancelled due to inclement weather, or other 
reason(s), the Public Hearing will be held Thursday, February 23, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. in the 
“Blue Room” in the basement of City Hall, 316 Franklin St, Franklin, NH.  

https://www.franklinnh.org/
mailto:screighton@franklinnh.org

